
From: Perez, Tamara
To: Celeste, Merry E; Lawson, Erin
Cc: Monk, Suzanne; Parrish, Robin; Gonzalez, Ana E.
Subject: RE: 437043 1 NE Coachman CIGP Agreement
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 9:49:49 AM

Good morning Merry,
 
The Department will not remove the indemnity reference in Section 4(B) of the Agreement.
 
Thanks,

Tamara
 

Tamara Perez, FCCM
D7-Local Programs Coordinator
Florida Department of Transportation
11201 N McKinley Drive, MS 7-350
Tampa, FL 33612
( (813) 975-6428 Office
     (813) 975-6724 Fax
+ tamara.perez@dot.state.fl.us
M-F 8:00 – 4:30pm

From: Celeste, Merry E [mailto:mceleste@co.pinellas.fl.us] 
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 5:19 PM
To: Perez, Tamara; Lawson, Erin
Cc: Monk, Suzanne; Parrish, Robin; Gonzalez, Ana E.
Subject: RE: 437043 1 NE Coachman CIGP Agreement
 
Hi Tamara,
Section 4 of the attached agreement contains language requiring the County to indemnify FDOT. 
 County Resolution 06-70 does not allow us to indemnify others.  Can this language be removed or
 modified to comply with the attached County resolution?
 
Thank you,
 
Merry Celeste
Public Works
14 S. Ft. Harrison Ave., 4th Floor
727-464-3185
 

From: Perez, Tamara [mailto:Tamara.Perez@dot.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 11:25 AM
To: Celeste, Merry E <mceleste@co.pinellas.fl.us>; Lawson, Erin <elawson@co.pinellas.fl.us>
Cc: Monk, Suzanne <Suzanne.Monk@dot.state.fl.us>; Parrish, Robin
 <Robin.Parrish@dot.state.fl.us>; Gonzalez, Ana E. <ana.gonzalez@dot.state.fl.us>
Subject: 437043 1 NE Coachman CIGP Agreement
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Good morning  Merry,
 
Attached is CIGP agreement FPID 437043 1 NE Coachman Project. Please review the
 agreement thoroughly and let me know if you have any questions and/or comments. After
 your review is complete and if you have no comments, please move forward with having the
 agreement executed. Please have 2 executed agreements returned to me by June 1, 2017.
 
Note: Exhibit B needs to be updated before execution.
 
Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Thanks,
 

Tamara
 

Tamara Perez, FCCM
D7-Local Programs Coordinator
Florida Department of Transportation
11201 N McKinley Drive, MS 7-350
Tampa, FL 33612
( (813) 975-6428 Office
     (813) 975-6724 Fax
+ tamara.perez@dot.state.fl.us
M-F 8:00 – 4:30pm
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